GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
POLICE HEADQUARTERS::ITANAGAR

NO.PHQ/PER-90/2013 Dated Htanagar the?} Sept'2021.

NOTICE
This is for general information to all concerned that due to certain administrative reason,
the date of PST/PET/Document Scrutiny for the post of Sub-Inspector under Sports Quota in Arunachal
Pradesh Police Department scheduled to be held on 30/09/2021 at PTC Banderdewa is hereby

postponed.

The date of PST/PET/Document Scrutiny has been re-scheduled on 07/10/2021 &
08/10/2021 at PTC Banderdewa.

Hence, all concerned candidates are directed to report at PTC Banderdewa on 07/10/2021
at 0730 hrs positively. Further the candidates seeking appeal or otherwise may approach the Board on
or before 0900 hrs of 08/10/2021 at PTC Banderdewa. No fresh admit card in this regard will be issued.

Any further development related to the recruitment of Sub-Inspector (Sports Quota) will be
intimated through the Arunachal Pradesh Police website www.arunpol.nic.in

Sd/- Director General of Police
Police Headguarters, Itanagar,

Arunachal Prag;eg.
Memo NO.PHQ/PER-80/2013 Dated ltanagar thezg

Sept2021.
Copy to:

1. AllDC/ADC AP for wide publicity and circulation.

2. Al SP AP for wide publicity and circulation.

3. The OSD to DGP AP for information please.

4. The principal PTC B/Dewa, SP (T), Comdt. 15t, 2nd and 3 IRBN, Comdt. 1st & 2nd AAPBN for
wide publicity.

5. The Director of Information and Public Relation, Govt. of A.P. Naharlagun with request to
publish the above notice in Two (02) leading local newspaper of the state

6. The In charge, Computer cell, PHQ, for uploading the above notice in the website of Arunachal

Pradesh Police.

7. Office copy.
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (E)
Police Headquarters, ltanagar,
Arunachal Pradesh




